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Second Anniversary Of The Three Day Operation

Earlier this week, the world "celebrated" the start of the third year of the Russian three day 
"special military operation". In the years since, billions of dollars have been dumped into 
another conflict that has devolved into yet another forever war. With no real sign of a 
peaceful solution and a fresh round of war profiteering, it seems likely that, at best, we have 
added one more money pit to the roster that includes the Sahel region of Africa and the 
Middle East as a whole.

The Libertarian Party of Wisconsin (LPWI) renews its call for the end of all armed conflicts 
and the chaos and disharmony they cause. Nobody wins when one party bullies, attacks, 
and steals from another, be it individuals or nation states. It is not the job of the United 
States to be the world police nor see the rest of the world as a piggy bank. 

For more on the Libertarian Party of Wisconsin, please visit www.lpwi.org.
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